Purchasing Department

FAYE I I E 140 Stonewall Avenue West, Ste 204
Fayetteville, GA 30214
Phone: 770-305-5420

Create Your StOfY! www.fayettecountyga.gov

October 21, 2020

Subject: RFQ #1885-B: Brockton Court Culvert Replacement
Addendum #2

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Below, please find responses to questions, clarification, or additional information for the above
referenced Invitation to Bid. You will need to consider this information when preparing your
bid.

1. What is the plan to get homeowners access in and out of their driveways during
construction? Is there room for a temporary access road around?
Per the notes in the plans, one travel lane must remain open at all times to provide access

to homes. An onsite detour or road closure with diversion plan may be submitted to the
County for review and approval if the contractor elects to do so.

Received by (Name): Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it is
returned not signed, responding individuals, companies or other organizations will still be
responsible for the requirements of this addendum and the specifications or changes
herein.

The bid due date for this ITB has not changed. The bid due time and date are 12:00 p.m.,
Tuesday, November 17, 2020. Bids must be received by the Purchasing Department at the
address above, Suite 204, at or before 12:00 p.m., Tuesday, November 17, 2020. A virtual bid
opening will be held at 2:00 p.m. that day.

Questions regarding this solicitation will be accepted until 3:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 4,
2020. After that, we will not be able to respond to any inquiries about this project.

If you have questions, please contact Natasha Duggan, Contract Administrator at (770) 305-

5150 fax (770) 719-5534 or email at nduggan@fayettecountyga.gov.

Sincerely,

Director of Purchasing



